



On Page 11 of the most recent issue of our Newsletter (Business Law Developments – Number 79), the article "Notice -Posting Requirements by NLRB Soon to Apply to Private Employers" mentions November 14, 2011 as the date on which employers are required by the National Labor Relations Board to post the notice detailed in the article. Unfortunately, as our Newsletter went to press on October 5, 2011 the NLRB postponed this date by more than two months. The new date for complying with the NLRB's notice-posting requirement is January 31, 2012. No other changes have been made to the original Final Rule issued by the NLRB.

We will keep you updated as to any new developments regarding this matter.